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Minutes of the Unit District Committee meeting of the Board of Education that was held 

on Wednesday, July 25, 2018 at the Administrative Center. 

 

The Unit District Committee Meeting began at 6:30 P.M. at the Administrative Center.  

Members in attendance were: Rich Marron, Dave Faber and Jim Martin.  Also in 

attendance were Karen Miner, Steve Cook, Superintendent Rains and community 

members. 

 

A discussion followed with the committee members on the structure and the purpose of 

the Unified District Committee.  

 

Members agreed to add additional committee members for data collection, and have an 

email domain setup for communication between committee members. 

 

Mr. Marron set a tentative future meeting date of August 15, 2018 at 6:30 pm. 

 

Public Comments 

 

A public comment was made by Marisa Barnas. 

 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting.  After a voice vote the motion carried.  The 

meeting ended at 7:15 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President  Secretary 

 


